# Askwith Primary School - Extra Curricula Newsletter Autumn 2 - 2021



Sculpture Club

The children in KS2 enjoyed sculpture club.
They made vases from clay and a collaborative paper sculpture inspired by Keith Haring.



Archery Club

Premier Sports ran an archery club this half term. The children practised shooting at targets safely with a bow and arrow.



Rugby Club

Premier Sports ran a rugby club this half term. The children enjoyed learning about passing, scoring and teamwork.



Construction Club

The children in Early Years and KS1 enjoyed construction club. Each week, they made sculptures and towers using Lego, wooden blocks, foam bricks and recycled materials.









# STEM Superstars

The whole school enjoyed a day of STEM workshops with STEM Superstars. Nursery, Reception, Years 1 and 2 learnt about states of matter and had a look at a Van der Graaf generator! Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 learnt about light and took part in some exciting experiments!





Zoom Call with Female Engineers

Three senior female construction industry professionals joined the children on zoom to discuss their career choice and explain a little about what they do to the children. The children were very interested and some now want to be engineers!



Netball Club

Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 had a great time learning how to play netball. All of the children had the opportunity to play different positions and practise their new skills during their time in netball club.



Askwith Christmas Phone Box

The children in Reception and Nursery created winter-inspired artwork to fill the phone box in Askwith. The phone box was featured in the local news!



#### Choir

The children had a wonderful time practising their singing in choir club. This gave the children the opportunity to warm up their vocal chords for the Christmas nativity and pantomime!



Congratulations are in order!

# Eco-committee

Our eco-committee had their second meeting of the academic year. They found out that their application for 105 saplings to plant in Askwith was successful!







#### Christmas Pantomime

Well done to the children in years 3, 4, 5 and 6 who took part in the pantomime, Beauty and the Beast! The children worked so hard and even choreographed the dances themselves. The night was a huge success and the children thoroughly enjoyed themselves.



# Odd Socks Day

The whole school enjoyed wearing odd socks to mark Anti-Bullying week.



# Small Schools Football Festival

The children thoroughly enjoyed taking part in the Harrogate Small Schools Football Festival. Congratulations in particular to two of the players who were recognised by the organisers for their perseverance and resilience.



# Christmas Nativity and Carol Concert

Well done to the children in Nursery, Reception, Years
1 and 2 who performed in the Carol Concert and
Nativity. The children have worked very hard to learn
their songs and lines. The performances were enjoyed
by everyone!